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Norval Quarry Proposal - Stakeholder Update #20 

 
Dear Stakeholders,  
 
The City of Brampton is hosting an open house on Wednesday, June 26, 2013 to present the findings of the second 
round of peer reviews and the social impact study related to the Norval Quarry Proposal.   Staff will report to 
Council later this year with a final recommendation for the Norval Quarry rezoning application that considers the 
findings of the peer reviews, agency comments and public input. 
  
In order to address the first of round of peer review findings, Brampton Brick submitted technical responses in 
May 2012.  The City commissioned a second round of peer reviews to consider the new information provided.  The 
final reports are available on the project website, under the heading “Second Peer Review Reports (Spring 2013).” 
Representatives from the City’s peer reviewers will be in attendance at the Open House to respond to questions 
about their findings.   
  
The details of the City’s Open House on the proposed Norval Quarry are as follows:   
Date:      Wednesday, June 26, 2013 
Time:      6 – 8 pm Open House (Drop-in Format) 
Place:    Peel Regional Police Association Meeting Hall  
         10675 Mississauga Road, Brampton 

(2 km north of Bovaird Drive) 
  
Notice of the open house will be mailed to area residents and advertised in the Brampton Guardian and the 
Georgetown Independent newspapers. It will also be posted on the City’s project webpage.  
   
For more information on the re-zoning application, peer review reports or the upcoming open house, please 
contact the planner assigned to this file, Natasha Rea or visit the project web page at:  
http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-Zoning.aspx  
  
   
Natasha Rea, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.Rea@brampton.ca  
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